
 

 

 

 

 

The August Meeting of the Northwest Coin Club will be on Thursday, August 8, 2019, at the 

Kenwood Community Center, 2101 West Franklin Avenue in Minneapolis. Informal discussion 

begins at 6:30 with the business meeting beginning at 7:00. 

Our August Speaker introduces himself: 

My name is Mickey Tolch, and I'm the 

owner of More for Coins and Currency in 

Eden Prairie, Minnesota. At our August 

8th meeting I plan to discuss the pros and 

cons of collecting coins and bullion 

locally, in person, rather than through the 

online marketplace.  

 

As a local numismatics and bullion dealer 

myself, it is easy to understand the 

challenges of getting collectors to support 

local dealers and shows. That being said, I plan to highlight some advantages of collecting 

locally. My hope is that by expressing some of these thoughts to consumers it might compel 

them to support local businesses. 

 

Inside the “brick and mortar” shop, 

More For Coins and Currency.  

THE NORTHWEST COIN CLUB 

Newsletter – August 2019 

P.O. Box 18053  Minneapolis, MN 55418-0053 



Free Offer: 

A NWCC member is looking to dispose of a complete run of The Numismatist, journal of the 

American Numismatic Association, from 1940 to the present. This is about 950 issues in eight 

Bankers Boxes. If you have an interest, contact the newsletter editor, 

NWCC1934editor@gmail.com. 

Free Ads in the Newsletter. Any club member can place a similar ad in the club newsletter. Just 

send it to the newsletter editor one week prior to publication date or two weeks before the next 

club meeting. 

2018 State Fair exhibit photos: 

 

The 2018 State Fair Sweepstakes winning exhibit and first place in the coins division was a set 

of Jefferson Nickels submitted by a Northwest Coin Club member. While coin show exhibits 

would never indicate the name of the exhibitor, the State Fair, with two million visitors, shows 

the name of the exhibitor. 
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American Numismatic Association President, Gary Adkins, studies an exhibit of Minnesota state 

wooden nickels. This exhibit took fourth place. 



 

This exhibit of Disney Dollars took first place in the paper money category. 

 

An exhibit of United States dollar coins took second place in the coins category. 


